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To the Oregon legislature, 

The sales tax on tires is very high and would be a burden to a large number of 

Oregonians. Having to buy new tires for most people is a huge expense. It would 

cause some families to delay buying tires, which would cause more bald tires on 

vehicles and increase danger. 

In addition, the money would not be spent on the roads or road maintenance. Please 

do not pass this bill. 

Sincerely, Kathleen Callaway  


